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WEEKLY MASS SCHEDULE  
Tuesday, September 15th,  
Our Lady o f  Sorrows (Obl Mem) 
  

Weds, Sept 16th, Sts.  Cornel ius & Cyprian (Obl Mem) 
9:00 a.m. A.I.D. 
Thursday September 17th,  

 St. Robert  Bel lamine (Opt Mem) 
6:30 p.m. 
7:00 p.m. 

Eucharistic Exposition & Adoration 
+Eliane Lussier 
(Louise Lussier & Family) 

Friday, September 18th 
9:00 a.m. +Charlie Bruder (Rosemary Downey & 

Patsy Logel & Family) 
Saturday, September 19th,  
The Most Holy Name of  Mary (Opt Mem) 
5:00 p.m. For the Living & Deceased Members 

of the Parish 
Sunday, September 20th  
Twenty -Fi f th  Sunday in  Ordinary  Time 
St. Martin’s 
9:00 a.m. 
St. Mary’s 
11:00 a.m. 

+Rev Jiri Macenauer 
(St. Martin’s Parish) 
For the Special Intentions of Louise 
Lussier & Family 

 

 

"We have to forgive because we have been forgiven. 
This is in the Lord's Prayer, Jesus taught us about it 
there.”   -Pope Francis  

ONE HEART ONE SOUL CAMPAIGN COMES TO  
ST MARY’S & ST MARTIN’S 

Thank you to our campaign volunteers. 
St. Mary Immaculate and St. Martin of Tours are so grateful 
for parishioners who are working on preparations for the 
One Heart, One Soul Campaign, which kicks off here in two 
weeks. With their help and yours, we believe the campaign 
will strengthen our parish in important ways and help build a 
culture of stewardship. 
Q. What changes are being made to the campaign 
process because of the current situation?  
A. The options for parish projects that utilize campaign funds are 
even wider now and can include efforts to stabilize operating 
budgets. Pastors and parish leaders are encouraged to further 
review request amounts and their use to be sensitive to 
parishioners’ changing situations. Also, options have been 
expanded on how and whether personal visits are conducted. 
Face-to-face meetings have been an important piece of the 
campaign, but safety is paramount, and alternatives, such as 
phone calls, will be utilized so that every parishioner’s situation is 
handled safely, sensitively and appropriately. 
Q. Won’t giving now make it harder for a lot of 
parishioners? 
A. The campaign is founded on stewardship, our belief that we 
give back in gratitude a portion of what we’ve been given by 
God. Stewardship isn’t just for the good times in life, when we 
can give easily; it’s for all the times, including the bad. We may 
adjust how much we give, or to whom we give, but we continue 
to give – in gratitude for and in proportion to what we’ve been 
given. A truly sacrificial gift demonstrates our trust that God will 
provide what we need, though not necessarily what we want. 
Stewardship isn’t what KEEPS us from getting through the 
tough parts of life; it’s what HELPS us get through them 
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********** 
CATECHETICAL CORRESPONDENCE COURSE 
Programs available for children from Kindergarten through 
to High School not currently receiving religious instruction. 
Preparation for First Holy Communion and Confirmation 
for children not in Catholic Schools is also available. 
Families work through the program at home. Contact 
Monica in the Catechesis Office at 905-528-7988, ext.2238 
or check out our website at www.hamiltondiocese.com and 
click on the Catechesis Office for more information, 
printable registration forms or to register online.  
                                   ********** 
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS PORK ROAST – SEPT 26th  
Our Annual Fall Pork Roast will be held on Saturday 
September 26th starting at 6:00 p.m. Due to Covid- it will be 
a Drive--­‐Through Pick--­‐Up Only event. We will be serving 
Barbecued Pork, Baked Potato, Coleslaw, Baked Beans, Bun 
and Dessert. The cost will be $15.00 per dinner. All dinners 
must be pre--­‐ordered by September 18th by calling Knight 
Ken Morin at 519--­‐830--­‐9318 or by email at 
kmorin12364@gmail.com.Proceeds from this event will be 
used to support our annual Knights’ Coats for  Kids  
program where we provide winter coats for children in our 
Community who don’t have them. 

********** 
ST MARTIN’S 17TH ANNUAL CHICKEN BBQ: 
September 18, 2020, 5-7p.m. Please be informed that the 
above event will go ahead this year albeit in an all take-out 
format. Adults-$16, Children 6-12, $8. Please contact Daryl 
Brodhaecker before September 14 if you would like to get a 
ticket (519-638-5428). Advance Tickets Only! Due to 
COVID-19. 

********** 
 

 
 

 

 

Parable  o f  the Unforg iv ing Servant :  freebibleimages.org 
 
PRAYER REQUEST FOR ALL THE SICK: 
For all the sick around the world especially those who feel 
alone in their struggles and those affected by the COVID-19 
pandemic, all healthcare professionals, and frontline 
workers. For our sick parishioners and those who look after 
them:  Marlene Berardine, Don Woodham, Margaret 
Morris, Felix Kozak, Argene Pellegrini, Tom Wunder, 
Kaelynn Heines, and family and friends. May they 
experience healing and comfort and may Our Blessed 
Mother Mary, Health of the sick, pray and intercede for us, 
Amen! 

********** 
Please Kindly Keep Our Recently Baptised and Their 
Families in Your Prayers:  Anna Marie Holden. 
 
Please Keep Our Recently Deceased Loved Ones in Your 
Prayers: +Herman Lavigne Sr., +Clare Downey, +Cornelius 
Njoku, +Zebedee Nworie 


